Dear Kindergarten Families,							December 14, 2018
The students had a wonderful time decorating cookies and making Christmas ornaments for their superstar party. Thank Kate Ries when you see her.  She and Greg made the roll out cookies the students decorated.  
In Reading last week we emphasized the letter “Nn”.  Our sight words were “with” and “my”. We have been reading stories about the weather. We have been listening for the last sound in words.  
In Math the students have been working on addition. The students have been online working on www.abcya.com Math Quiz. I call it the “googley eye guy”.  It is under first grade.  They get treats when they pass a level and there are three different levels.  
In Religion we attended the Advent prayer service on Monday.  We talked about Advent as a time to prepare and wait for the baby Jesus. We have been practicing the Advent Prayer, “Come Lord Jesus Come.” We watched a video about “Our Lady of Guadalupe”.  We talked about the Advent wreath and the three purple candles and one pink.  We have also talked about symbols we see at Christmas time: bells, stars, and candles.  
In Social Studies we reviewed Unit 3 on workers including: wants and needs, goods and services, making choices, resources, and volunteering. 
In Science we are graphing the weather.  We are watching what happens with an evaporation experiment.   
In Art the students made Christmas Presents.
The kindergarteners have been almost journaling daily.  It is a lot of work but it is starting to flow easier.
For the evening Christmas Concert please bring your child to the church basement by 6:45 in their dress clothes.   The students will wear their school spirit attire for the 2:30 concert.  
**********Remember Starting January 1 the new dress code comes into effect.  ************
The Kindergarten webpage is http://kindergarten-sjbschool.weebly.com . You can view the weekly Kindergarten letter on Tuesday each week.  I will also email letters to you on Tuesday.	
If you have any questions, please contact me at (651)437-2644.  God Bless You, Love Mrs. Huneke
 
